
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 16, 2017 
 

 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
I want to thank all of you who have completed a Discipleship Commitment Form and offered it 
at one of the Masses along with any Prayer Request you may have for our parish family. 
 
If you have not yet completed a Discipleship Commitment Form, please do so at your earliest 
convenience and bring it to Mass next week or to the parish office during office hours.  
 
Complete the enclosed Commitment Form - Please review the enclosed Commitment Form and 
respond openly and generously to the Call to Pray, Call to Serve and Call to Share sections of the 
Commitment Form as your personal and family circumstances will allow. God will bless you for 
your response to your family of faith. 
 
Prayer Requests - There is also a section that gives you the opportunity to make a “Prayer 
Request”. We will bring your prayer request to the altar at Mass and as a parish family pray for 
your intentions. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and for your participation in this grace-filled journey our parish has 
undertaken. 
 
 
Your servant in Christ, 
 

 
Rev. Charles Altermatt  
Pastor 
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